
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 7/23/2013 12:37:58 PM 
To: cjs@cpuc.ca.gov (cjs@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: wej@cpuc.ca.gov (wej@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Yurok Tribe video 

Commissioner Sandoval 

I thought you might find this video interesting. Thanks to your discussion about visiting the 
Yurok reservation last Tuesday after our tour of the Humboldt Bay Power plant 
decommissioning tour, I was able really appreciate this video. Thank you again for attending 
the tour. 

John Hughes 
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